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Sir

We are in receipt of your RTl application dated 04.04 2024 received in HUDCO on
15.04.2024. The same has been assigned Case No 2257. We are looking into the
matter and you will be suitably informed as per laid down procedure/ rules within time
stipulated under the RTI Act. You may also refer to HUDCO website
www.hudco.org.in wherein you can track the status of your subject RTI application
including the date of final decision.

Regards

RTI Cell



